[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear [LEA Survey POC Name], 

This is a reminder that you have been selected by your local education department’s Healthy Schools Program to complete an online survey regarding the Healthy Schools Program Evaluation. 

The survey should be completed by the staff person within your agency who is most knowledgeable about your district’s activities to promote school health in schools. If you do not think you are the right person to respond to this survey, please contact Dr. Isabela Lucas (ICF) at Isabela.lucas@icf.com or 404-592-2155. The survey should take about 60-75 minutes to complete and will be conducted again in two years. Participants will receive a $20 gift card upon completion of the survey. 

Please click on the link below to be directed to the survey. After you begin, you may save, exit, reenter, and continue the survey where you left off.
[Survey Monkey Link]

The results of the evaluation will be used to improve support and implementation of school health programs, and your support to this evaluation is greatly appreciated. You may call Dr. Isabela Lucas (ICF) at Isabela.lucas@icf.com or 404-592-2155 with any questions.

Sincerely yours,
[Recruiter], ICF


Cc: 	Sarah M. Lee, PhD, Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
Isabela Lucas, PhD, ICF

